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20th February 2017 
 
 

Glenorie Public School Award System 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
The Discipline Policy of Glenorie Public School has a positive reinforcement side to it which involves a 
tiered award system that you are very familiar with. 
 
The system is as follows:- 
 
10 Ironbark Awards  = 1 Bronze Certificate 
3 Bronze Certificates =  1 Silver Certificate 
3 Silver Certificates = 1 Gold Certificate 
3 Gold Certificates = 1 Pennant  
 
All awards need to be collected by the child and brought into the School Office when they have the 

above numbers.  The student must actually hand in 3 certificates of the same level.  For 

example, we will no longer accept 10 Ironbarks + 2 Bronze Certificates; or 2 Silver Certificates + 2 
Bronze Certificates + 10 Ironbarks. 
 
The awards will then be entered into our computer system by date.  We can see when your child is to 
reach their next award and we know exactly how many awards your child has received throughout their 
whole school career.  We will not be relying on whether awards have been signed on the back.   
 
Students who have returned their 10 Ironbark Awards will have their Bronze Award sent home via the 
classroom teacher. Students who are eligible for their Silver, Gold or Pennant Awards will receive those 
awards at the next Gold & Silver Assembly. 
 
Please keep all Certificates in a safe place and always bring in your awards when you are eligible for 
your next one. 
 
A Maths Medallion is presented once per term at Assembly to one child in each grade from Years Two to 
Six. These awards are given to the students who have had the best performance with their times tables.    
 
Positive reinforcement and success belong hand in hand so please continue to encourage your children 
to be the best that they can be.  
 
Regards 
 
Lyn Pearce 
Principal 


